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Our voting system works well, it can be tracked, checked and double-checked. There 

has been no problem with error or fraud. There is NO good reason to change it, only 

bad intentions. This is a blatant attempt to suppress voting. To disenfranchise voters 

who would have difficulty getting to a polling place and waiting in long lines (the 

elderly, the handicapped, and people who WORK, for instance), and scare off those 

who might be afraid, in these times, of being threatened, harassed or detained. Even 

perfectly legal, born-in-the-USA citizens are being grabbed off the street right now. 

Shame on you, David Brock Smith. You do not have the best interests of Oregonians 

at heart. 


